
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  School Council Meeting Minutes 

12.10.2023 11:30 – 12:15 

School Council reps from D, F, S, H, V, T and L classes 

Lonsdale staff: Miss Small      

Absent: P class 

1. Feedback on the term so far - WWW/EBI 

2. Things they would at school between now and Christmas  

3. Ideas for being more eco-friendly/green/sustainable 

4. AOB  

 
 Feedback on the term so far - WWW/EBI 

All classes were very positive about the introduction of morning snack. 

One class fed back that they would like healthier options and another 

said they would like sauce available with snacks. Pupils were advised 

that teachers will be invited to feedback their ideas about the morning 

snack to Zandra and this can be mentioned then.  

Everybody brought along positive feedback about the Macmillan 

Coffee Morning, saying they enjoyed it. Several groups feedback that 

they felt it was a little bit long and they would have preferred it to be 

around 45 minutes.  

 Things they would at school between now and Christmas  

Request for lunch clubs to return from all classes. One class fed back 

they would like more play equipment outside for secondary to use 

during lunchtime. School Council reps to find out what sort of things 

pupils would like.  

Pupils would like a Halloween disco during the afternoon on Tuesday 

31st October. Hippo class have made posters, which they are going to 

display.  

Christmas - Some pupils would also like a Christmas disco/non uniform 

occasion. Request by several classes to decorate end of November to 

get into the festive spirit. They asked could a Santa Claus visit towards 

the end of term.  

 Ideas for being more eco-friendly/green/sustainable 

Nothing brought to the meeting about this. We will revisit this item next 

time we meet.  
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GL – To list what we need to do for the Halloween disco  

Miss Small – send a communication home about the disco  

Class teachers – send their classes’ feedback about snacks to Zandra  

School Council reps – find out what additional play equipment pupils 

would like for and bring specific examples to next meeting. We can then 

check to see if we have any of it in school before new items are 

purchased.  

School Council reps – gather ideas about being 

sustainable/green/environmentally friendly ready to share at next 

meeting.  

  

 T class asked if we could run a class in British Sign Language – 

advised that there would not be room on the timetable for this but 

when clubs are up and running this could be an extra-curricular 

club if there is a demand for it.    

 Fundraising – Children in Need and GOSH were two charitable 

causes that pupils said they wanted to raise money for. Pupils can 

discuss ideas for fundraising to do in the future and School Council 

reps can bring ideas to the next meeting.       

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

            

           

 

TBC (By the end of November) 

Required 
action and 
by who: 

Any other 
business: 

Date of next 
meeting: 


